
 

 

15th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

‘Break the Rules’ Day 
 

Unfortunately this year there will not be a school Christmas Fair, however the PTA are planning to hold 

an evening get-together type event in school (full details to follow). Whilst we understand that this will be 

a disappointment to many of our families, we would like to organise something exciting for the children 

to all take part in in school, which will also raise money for the school funds. On Wednesday 7th 

December we will be holding a ‘Break the Rules’ day. The children will all be given a sheet of rules they 

are allowed to break, which they can tick off throughout the day. 

 

To donate to the school fund for your child to take part in this day, please log on to your ParentPay 

account, where you can give as much or as little as you’d like. 

 

We will also be putting on a special fair-themed school dinner for the children that day. If your child usually 

has a school dinner they will automatically be given a special lunch, you do not need to order one. If your 

child usually has a packed lunch, you can order a special lunch for them via this Google Form. This lunch 

will be free for all children. Orders for those who wouldn’t usually have a dinner must be placed by 

Monday 28th November at the latest. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfp0rHJRP66Dh8G_ZYfomNXXM0nzRwNRYryiKIQeHeZO-WHjQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

